
		





KASHMIR BAZAAR





TO HELP BUILD SHEFFIELD - BAGH GIRLS COLLEGE





In association with the Lord Mayors Appeal a bazaar will be held in March to help raise monies to build the 


College.





Please contact;








Abdul Asim


( 07916 284009


( assim52@aol.com





or;





Shabhaz Ramzan


( 07958 490904





for further details and/or if you want to help/assist as a volunteer.





We urge you to 


donate NEW:








▪	Items





▪	Unwanted Gifts





▪	Surplus to Requirement





▪	Donations are also welcome














Please visit � HYPERLINK "http://sheffield.net/index.asp?pgid=39435" ��www.kashmireducationtrust.org.uk� for more appeal updates regarding the South Asia Earthquake disaster.





10:00am – 4:00pm Friday 23rd March ‘07


SHEFFIELD TOWN HALL





Please leave items at the First Stop Reception in the Sheffield Town Hall   


The bazaar will be held in Reception Rooms A & B.











